
Bankruptcy  Settlement  Could
Pay  Coal  Workers  $17.3
Million
“Some 1,700 employees of a bankrupt coal mining company would
get up to $17.3 million in back pay under a proposed class-
action settlement,” was reported in The Cheyenne Post.

“The  former  employees  of  Milton,  West  Virginia-based
Blackjewel in Wyoming and Appalachia could get checks early
next  year  depending  on  the  outcome  of  bankruptcy  court
hearings this fall, said Ned Pillersdorf, an attorney for the
employees.”

Read the article.
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